
 

      April  2023                                                                                       

Calendar 
April 6 

• Planning & Zoning Meeting — 6:00 
PM 

April 11 

• Coffee with the Mayor—8:00 AM 

• City Council Meeting—7:00 PM 

April 18 

• Candidate Forum—6:30 PM 

April 20 

• BHE PTO Food Truck Night—
5:00—8:00 PM 

April 22 

• Drug Take Back Event—10:00 AM 
—2:00 PM 

April 24 

• Early Voting Begins 

For the latest news, sign-up to 
receive email and/or text notifications 

from the city at: 

http://cityofwestworth.com/manage
-notifications 

May 6th, 2023 General Election 

The City will hold a General Election on Saturday, May 6, 2023. The ballot 

will appear as follows: 

• Mayor:  Kelly Jones  

  Immy Khan 

• Place 1:  Phillip Poole, Unopposed 

• Place 5:  Halden Griffith, Unopposed  
 

Candidate Forum 
 

Citizens are invited to attend a Candidate Forum on Tuesday, April 18th at 
6:30 PM in the Council Chambers. The League of Women Voters has 
agreed to moderate the event. Citizens are encouraged to submit questions 
for the candidates to answer at the forum by April 11th at 5:00 PM. The 
question submission form has been included with this newsletter, but it can 
also be found at cityofwestworth.com/election-information. Questions can be 
returned via email to bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com, at the front window of 
City Hall, by mail, or in the water payment drop box. No questions will be 

taken from the floor.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Brandy at 817-710-2526 or 

bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com  

Spring Fling Community Picnic 

Mark your calendars for the evening of Thursday, May 4th! The city will be 
hosting a Spring Fling Community Picnic in Melva Campbell Park. There 
will be hamburgers, hotdogs, games, and activities for all ages, as well as 

the opportunity to meet your Westworth Village neighbors and city staff! 
 

Keep an eye on the city’s Facebook page and subscribe to the website text/ 

email notifications for more information about this event soon! 

http://cityofwestworth.com/manage-notifications
http://cityofwestworth.com/manage-notifications
cityofwestworth.com/election-information
mailto:bbarrett@cityofwestworth.com


 

High Grass Season 
 

The City would like to remind our citizens of the 
importance of maintaining their yards and alleyways  

in order to keep our city beautiful, safe, and clean.  

Property owners and tenants are responsible for 
keeping their lawns mowed to the edge of the streets 
and alleyways to a height not to exceed ten inches 
(10"). Please also be aware that sweeping clippings 
down the storm drain is also a violation of city 
ordinance. It is the responsibility of the resident’s to 
ensure these ordinances are observed, and to make 
any persons performing lawn services at their 

residence are also aware and in compliance. 
 

Those who fail to comply with city ordinances are 
subject to citation, and/or having their property mowed 
by a City-hired contractor. The owner of the lot will be 
billed for the City’s expenses plus an administrative 
fee. If the bill is not paid, interest-bearing liens will be 

placed on the property.  
 

As a reminder, the city’s waste services provide brush 

and limb pick up every Wednesday. 

 

Drug Take Back 
 

On April 22nd, from 10 AM—2 PM, Westworth 
Village PD will be hosting a DEA Drug Take Back 
Event at the Walmart located in Westworth Village at 

6770 Westworth Blvd, Westworth Village, TX 76114. 
 

Please bring in your expired, unwanted, or unused 
medications for destruction. These items can pose a 
risk for drug abuse or overdose, as well as 
contaminate the water supply if they are disposed of 
improperly, so we encourage all to take advantage of 

this opportunity. 
 

We are unable to accept intravenous solutions, 
injectable items, and syringes. This program is 
anonymous. You may dispose of medication in its 
original container or by removing the medication from 
its container and disposing of it directly into the 
disposal box. Liquid products should remain sealed in 
their original container. This event is for the general 
public only. Pharmacies, physicians, veterinarians, etc. 

may not dispose of products here. 

Coffee with the Mayor 
 

Mayor Jones will host another Coffee with the Mayor 

on April 11th at 8:00 AM in the Community Room at 

City Hall. As always, coffee and light pastries will be 

served.  
 

The mayor give a brief presentation to update 

attendees on current issues affecting the village and 

then open up the floor questions and dialogue about 

whatever is on your mind. We hope to see you there! 


